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= IMCZ NEWS

| FUTURE EVENTS

Watch this column for a rolling forecast of
IMCZ events and events to which IMCZ
members are invited. Whilst we will do our

| best to provide long range dates we will
| only announce an event once all aspects of

that event are confirmed.

 DECEMBER 11 Saturday
| ZIWC—Christmas Dinner Dance
Casino—see this page

JANUARY 22 Saturday
Bums Night Supper
| Landhaus, Baar

JANUARY 25 Tuesday
ZIWC Business Forum—Workshop
‘Effective Listening’

FEBRUARY 24 Thursday
Annual General Meeting
Casino, Zug

MARCH 29 Wednesday
BSCC/IMCZ — Talk by Ron Popper
Swiss Radio International

‘Saying it in English in Switzerland®
Congress Centre Metalli, Zug

Watch this
space in

Sfuture issues

fora
rolling forecast
BSCC—British Swiss Chamber of Commerce
IMCZ—Imernational Men's Club of Zug
ZIWC—Zug International Women's Club

Restaurant, Zug

STAMMTISCH - EVERY THURSDAY
17.30 hrs to approx. 19.00 hrs ('a.\'ino‘

Saturday, December 11, 1999
Apéro 20.30 hrs

Gala Dinner 20.30 hrs
Casino—Zug

The IMCZ is once again invited to join the ZIWC at the
best gig in town.

Dont miss this sparkling Millennium Event which features
a MAGIC SHOW and dancing to the Lucky Stars Band.
Cost for ZIWC and IMCZ members is Sfr 99 and for
guests Sfr 120

IF YOU WANT TO JOIN IN THEN PLEASE
CONTACT ANNELIE BRESCHENDORF

>>>>>>NOW<<<<<
ON TEL 041-750 51 29 FAX 041-750 51 59
DEADLINE FOR BOOKING
NOVEMBER 30, 1999
SPACE LIMITED
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ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING

All members should note that on Thursday
February 24 2000 the Club will hold it's
Annual General Meeting in the Casino Zug.

In accordance with the Club Constitution a
Board must be elected comprising of at least
four members and no more than eight.

The search is on for active Board members if
you have any thoughts or suggestions then
please contact the Club Secretary Rolf
HOLDENER in writing before January 15,
2000. As always we are most anxious ro
maintain a spread of nationality and age.

If you have any other comments related to
Club affairs then post these to Rolf
HOLDENER with suggestions for Board
service

Rolf HOLDENER's address is
Goldschmied, Zugerstr 17, PO Box 117,
6314 Unterageri

Fax: 041-750 67 13

AVOIDING THE
MILLENNIUM

The millennium celebrations are not for
cveryone but where can you go to avoid
getting mixed up in it all?

Well you could go for an extended holiday in
China where they will be celebrating the year
4698—or—any Islamic country is a pretty
safe bet - in the Islamic calender it will be the
year 1420

ZIWC

DINNER DANCE
ATTENTION
ATTENTION
ATTENTION

There is only a day or two
left to book for this so in
your own interest -

dont delay

book today
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CHRISTMAS TREE
WHY DO WE CELEBRATE WITH A
CHRISTMAS TREE? The roots of the tree
symbol stretch back to prehistoric times. To a
primitive mind in a deciduous world, an
evergreen would probably have suggested
permanence and a magical ability to florish
with little help from the sun.

CONCLUSIONTO
1999 IMCZ CHARITY

GOLF TOURNAMENT
IMCZ Pro-Am Charity Golf Tournament, held
on September 5, raised the superb total of Sfr
13,000. a truly magnificent effort on the part
of all concerened

On Thursday November 11, IMCZ President
Bas VEENENDAAL accompanied by the
Golf Organising Committee lan PARK, Mike
BENTLEY and David HARRIS visited the
two selected charities to present cheques to
each for Sfr 6,500. The fourth member of the
Golf Organising Committee, Julian
MYSERSCOUGH, was unable to accompany
the group.

Top. Bas VEENENDAAL (right) and Mike
BENTLEY (left) present a cheque for Sfr
6,500 to Direktor Markus BORN (centre) of
the Stiftung Kinderheim, Hagendorn.

Bottom. Bas VEENENDAAL (right) presents
a cheque for Sfr 6,500 to Urs MOSIMANN of
the Kinderheim, Lutisbach, Oberiigeri.
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